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Dear Parents, 

Wishing you, and all in your families, a holy and happy Christmas. 

 

Thank you for your support this year. 

God bless,   

Mr George 

U 

St Hugh of Lincoln Catholic 
Primary School 
Five Oaks Close, St John’s, Woking, Surrey GU21 8TU 
Telephone:  01483 480441 
  
Website:  www.sthugh-of-lincoln.surrey.sch.uk 
Twitter:  @StHughSchool 

School Values 
 
God our Father, help us all to … 
  
Live like Jesus, 
One family,learning together, 
Valuing everyone, 
Each and every day. 

  
 

 
 

 

At St Hugh of Lincoln School we 

are fully committed to 

safeguarding.  Mr George and 

Mrs Rose are the school’s 

Designated Safeguarding Leads: 

any concerns regarding 

safeguarding should be raised 

with either of them.  The 

member of the governing body 

with nominated responsibility for 

safeguarding is Mrs Jo Losty. 

 Mr Martin wrote a poem 

specially for Key Stage 2’s 

Advent Reflection.  By popular 

request a copy of the poem is 

attached to this newsletter.  It is 

fine to share it with anyone you 

want to – but please let Mr 

Martin know. 
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Forthcoming events: 

21 December – End of Autumn term (1.30pm) 

8 January – Start of Spring term 

8&9 January – Life Bus in school 

8 January – first swimming lesson for new Year 5 group 

9 January – Friends meeting (7.00pm) 

26 January – Year 5 assembly (9.00am) 

Since our Last update The Friends have bought the school new stage lights to be used for 

nativities and assemblies for years to come.  These were used to full effect for this year’s KS1 

nativity. 

Well done to all of the children on their wonderful performance 

                      

We have reserved next year’s tickets for the panto-Cinderella with Craig Revel Horwood! Please 

keep the 21st & 27th December 2018 in your diaries! More information to come out later in 2018! 

***DATE OF OUR NEXT MEETING: 9th January 2018 7pm at school*** 

We are always contactable via our new email address: FriendsOfStHughsPTA@gmail.com  and 

you can keep up to date, with all things Friends, and events happening around the school on the 

‘Friends of St Hugh, Knaphill’ Facebook page 

 https://www.facebook.com/groups/106748326162191/learning_content/ 

Thank you for your continued support as always and we wish you all a merry Christmas and a 

prosperous new year. 

The Friends  

 

Well done to all our children in 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who 

performed their nativity play on Friday, 

Monday and Tuesday.  They all 

performed really well and their play was 

really enjoyed by everyone who saw it.  

Well done to their teachers and 

teaching assistants too, who put it all 

together. 

Well done to the children who were recognised in this week’s ‘Golden Values’ assembly: Isabella, 

Louise, Louis, Matthew, Yami, Ayeisha, Aaron, Jack, Rai, Adam, Bartas, Isabel, Grace, Emily.  

‘Golden Values’ celebrates consistent demonstration of ‘living like Jesus, valuing everybody’. 

Our whole school attendance for this term is 96.6%.  This is slightly below our target for the year of 

97%.  Reception class have the highest attendance in the school at the moment (97.96%).  54 

pupils in the school have a 100% attendance record this term.  Well done to them for remaining 

healthy. 

Thank you very much for your support for Woking Hospice and the Little Roo Fund (total raised to 

be announced next term).  Thank you very much for your support for the York Road Project.  You 

have been very kind and generous. 
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